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except as new homes can be found for them. We are not anxious to,
complicate the social and economie pattern of our own conununity by
introducing more persons than we ean take care of, but witliin our means
we are endeavouring to respond to appeals whick have been made on
behaif of these refugees.

Another aspect of the work of the Economie and Social Counoil that
1 should like to mention is the subject of human rights whicb has been
considered ini the Human Rights Commission and in the Comimission on
the Status of Women. This is an important subject but it is one in which
we cannot hope to make progress rapidly. We believe that there is great
value in defining by international agreement as precisely as we possibly
cau the basic freedoms which the mndividual siiould enjoy within society.
We are happy to participate in so far-reachin-g an undertaking, and in this
connection I may say that the Farliament of Canada has this yaar
established a special committee to give consideration ko this quesin
During the session of Parliamernt which has recently ended, this comte
met under the &hairmansip of the Rt. Hon. J. L. Ileley, Minister of Justice,
who is a member of our delegation. It examined reports from a number
of persons, including an official of the United Nations. The worlc of this
special comniittee is an indication that we are seeking iu Canada ko give
practical excpression to our obligations under the Charter of the United
Nations.

At the fourth session of the F>conomic and Social Council, approval
was given ko the establishment by the Commission on Huinan Rgtes of a
Sub-eornmission on Frpednui of Tfnçf.c + *m'I &,Af +1- P,... a.i-Q-


